
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

MOORE PARK RAVINE BEHIND 193 AND 195 HUDSON DRIVE  
SLOPE STABILIZATION PROJECT, IN THE CITY OF TORONTO 

If you are interested in receiving more information about this project, or you are interested in being included on 
future updates, please contact the Project Manager by one of the methods below: 

Daniel Dyce, Project Manager  
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
9755 Canada Company Avenue, Vaughan, ON, L4H 0A3 
Phone: (647) 426-4498 

Email: daniel.dyce@trca.ca 

TRCA intends to proceed with this project pending the receipt of all necessary funding and approvals. 

(Publication date: May 24, 2023)

Start Date: May 2023* 

Completion Date: December 2023* 

*Timeline is subject to change

Post-construction restoration (e.g. tree and 

shrub plantings) is planned for Fall 2023,
depending on weather conditions. 

Monday—Friday, 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

For your safety, please respect all posted 

construction signage & stay clear of the work 

area, staging/stockpiling area, & all equipment. 

There may be temporary construction related 

dust & noise during working hours. 

Deliveries via Hudson Drive will occur 

intermittently during working hours. Please obey 

all signage and directions from site personnel. 

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) is 

preparing to implement erosion control and slope 

stabilization works to address valley slope erosion south 

of Mud Creek, behind two residential properties on 

Hudson Drive, in the City of Toronto. The work area 

includes the valley slope south of Mud Creek where 

ongoing slope instability has created a risk to existing 

structures. No work is planned in Mud Creek as part of 

the Project. 

Scope of work will include select tree and vegetation 

removals and installation of an engineered slope 

stabilization solution, followed by comprehensive 

restoration including native shrub and tree plantings. 

Construction Related Information: 


